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July 2023 is an exciting month for the Canada Child Benefit (CCB), with the CCB turning 7 and 

payments going up to keep pace with rising costs.  

 

Over the last seven years, the CCB has put thousands of dollars back in the pockets of nine out of 

ten families and helped lift 435,000 kids out of poverty. In Cloverdale – Langley City, the CCB 

helped reduce childhood poverty from 11 percent to just 7.3 in five years, and last year alone, 

over 40,000 children and their families benefited from the CCB. 

 

The CCB is increasing in July to keep up with inflation. This year, eligible families can receive 

up to $7,437 per child per year for families with kids under 6 and $6,275 for families with kids 

aged 6 through 17.  

 

This government is working hard to make life more affordable and ensure that all children have 

the tools and resources they need to succeed. 

  
 


